
 
Memorandum 
To:   Mayor Nelson and Members of the City Council 

From:  Terry Randall, Public Works Director 

Date:  September 29, 2021 

Subject: September Public Works Report 
 

 
During the month of September, the Public Works Department was busy doing the following 
activities:  

 Continued to pick up garbage and recycling throughout the City along with doing general 
cleaning of all City Properties. 

 Removed all of the temporary fencing at Terrace Park ball fields. 

 Working on tennis courts at Terrace Park.  They are all coated and the lines have been painted 
for tennis and pickle ball. 

 Worked on signs, replacing the faded, damaged and bent signs.  Prepping for winter, with oil 
changes in the compressor and putting the ball field groomer away for the year. 

 We continue to clean out sewers.  All the Sanitary Sewers are done except for north of Hwy 10.  
The inspection was done on installation of the sewer and water at 525 Osborne Road Project. 
 

September Appointments: 

 September 13 – Meeting on Garfield, Hayes and 80th Avenue Street Improvement Project 

 September 14 – 17 – Attended the AWWA Conference. 

 September 28 – Ken Prokott and I attended a class on lift station pumps. 

 September 30 – Phil Gravel and I held a precon meeting with Visusewer on this year’s lining 
project. 

 


